DONALD M. FRASER : 1111 Houst OFrice Butome
5T DISTRICT, MINNESOTA 225-4755

Congress of the Anited States
TBouge of Representatives
Sashington, B.¢. 20515

July 12, 1977 M
Dr. Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

I'm glad I had the chance to meet with you
and I appreciate having the copy of your
informative letter to Janet Shapiro,

I agree with you on the need to place

more emphasis on preventive health and

modification of lifestyles that contribute
to high disease levels. We'll be glad to

With best wishesg,

Sincerely,

Don Drasn,

Donald M. Fraser






